
 
 

 
CHANGE TO TRIBUNAL ADDRESS FOR SERVICE 

 
 

NOTICE UNDER RULE 6  
OF THE COMPETITION APPEAL TRIBUNAL RULES 2015 

 
The Registrar of the Competition Appeal Tribunal gives notice, in accordance with Rule 6 of 
the Competition Appeal Tribunal Rules 2015 (S.I. 2015 No. 1648), of a change to the 
Tribunal’s address for the filing or service of documents at or on the Tribunal (“the Tribunal 
address for service”).  

With effect from Monday 18 November 2019, the Tribunal address for service is: 

The Registrar of the Competition Appeal Tribunal 

Salisbury Square House 

8 Salisbury Square 

London EC4Y 8AP 

No documents will be accepted at Victoria House after 5pm on Friday 15 November 2019.  

Should you have any queries regarding the filing or service of original and/or hard copy 
documents at the Tribunal in this period, please contact the Registry in advance on 020 7979 
7979.  

The address for electronic communications to the Tribunal (registry@catribunal.org.uk) 
remains unchanged.  

 

 

 

Charles Dhanowa OBE, QC (Hon) 
Registrar 
Published 11 November 2019 
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